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Change to Company Secretary 

 
 
Pura Vida Energy NL (Pura Vida or Company) (ASX:PVD) advises that Mr Kevin Hart has resigned as 

Company Secretary with effect from 30 November 2018. Pura Vida wishes to thank Mr Hart for his 
contribution to the Company to date.  

 

Mr John Kay will take over the role of Company Secretary with effect from 1 December 2018. 

John holds a Bachelor of Laws from the University of Western Australia and has over 12 years’ 

experience as a corporate and commercial lawyer, including practicing as a senior associate for Perth 

corporate law firm Steinepreis Paganin.  

 
 

 

 

CONTACT 

Nathan Lude,  

Executive Director 

w: +61 8 9226 2011 

e: info@puravidaenergy.com.au 
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